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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                8th  October 2021 

KS1 Mathematics Workshop 
 

On Tuesday 12th October, Mrs White will be 
delivering a Mathematics Workshop in the 
Infant Hall for parents of children in KS1. 
Please return the reply slip if you wish to 
attend. Times are as follows: 
 
Tue 12 Oct     9.00 – 9.30 
Tue 12 Oct     2.15 – 2.45 
 

 

Reading Books 
 

Reminder – please return home readers on 
the day given by your child’s class teacher. 
Thank you. 
 

Boys Football 
 

Well done to the Y2 and Y1 boys football 
teams who represented the school at the 
LSSP competition. Y2 boys came second and 
are through to the city finals. 

 

Reading Workshop 
 

Thank you to parents who attended the 
workshop on Tuesday. We hope you found 
some useful tips in supporting your child’s 
reading at home. 

Nut Allergy 
 

Can parents please be advised we are a nut 
free school – no nuts (or biscuits with nuts) 
in lunch boxes. Thanks for your co-operation. 
 

National Poetry Day 
 

The children had a fantastic day working 
with Liverpool poet Levi Tafari on Thursday. 
There was such a buzz in school and lots of 
amazing poetry happening. See Twitter for 
photos. 

SEND Parent Training 
 

Webinar training sessions are available for 
parents to support their child with ADHD, 
ASD and behaviour. Please see the attached 
leaflet with further details. 
 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 
 

 
 
 
Congratulations to Evan Smith 2W who has 
achieved the Headteacher Award this week! 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
12 Oct      KS1 Maths Parent Workshop 
15 Oct      Tulips (1D) to bring in biscuits 
19 Oct       Y1 Phonics 
22 Oct      Flu Immunisations – Rec, Y1, Y2 
19 Oct      Y1 Phonics Demonstration Lesson 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        95% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    95%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    97% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     97% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     98% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    97% 
 
Great attendance this week, let’s 
see if we can keep it up! 
 Overall Attendance  

96% 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 
In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 

Contact Details 
 

In the interest of your child’s safety and wellbeing, we 
need: 
 

 A named adult that can be contacted at all times 
 At least 3 up to date telephone numbers 
 A call if your child is absent from school 

 
If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out. 

ParentApp 
 

ParentApp provides up to date information regarding 
school life. All parents should have received an invitation 
to join the app. If anyone needs help please contact the 
school office. 

Learning Mentor 
 

Our Learning Mentor, Miss Clarke is 
available to talk privately about any 
concerns. Please call the school office on: 
0151 228 4069   
 

Flu Immunisation 
 

The immunisation team will be in school on 
Thursday 22nd October to deliver the flu 
vaccine to children in Reception, Y1 and Y2. If 
you wish your child to receive the vaccine then 
follow the link below for consent: 
 

https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination 
 

School Bags 
 

Some of the bags that children are 
bringing to school are too large to fit in 
the storage boxes in their classes. Large 
bags are not needed as the children are 
only taking home reading books and the 
occasional letter. If possible please 
provide a smaller bag for your child. 
Thank you. 


